
WORKSHOP MEETING MINUTES 
CITY COMMISSION – MARGATE CITY 

  
April 19, 2018                                                    MARGATE CITY, NEW JERSEY  
 
THE PRESS AND THE DOWNBEACH CURRENT WERE NOTIFIED OF THIS MEETING AND 
A COPY OF SAME WAS POSTED ON THE BULLETIN BOARD IN THE MUNICIPAL 
BUILDING AND THE MUNICIPAL WEBSITE 
 
The Margate City Board of Commissioners held a work meeting on the above date at 4:08 p.m.  The 
meeting began with a flag salute & roll call: Mayor Becker, Commissioner Amodeo and 
Commissioner Blumberg were present. The following department heads were present: Mr. Deaney, 
Ms. Casey, Mr. McLarnon, Mr. Galantino, Mr. Ricciotti, Chief Adams, Chief Wolfson and Mr. 
Abbott were also present. 
 
SWEARING IN OF NEW FIRE DEPARTMENT OFFICERS 
 
Deputy Chief: Scott Winneberger 
Fire Captain: Chris Hornig 
Lieutenant: Chris Maher 
 
 
Department Reports: 
 
Mr. Ricciotti- Mr. Ricciotti reported that Public Works have been cleaning beaches and beaches will 
be put together by May. Mr. Ricciotti reported all the playgrounds have been cleaned. 
Mr. Galantino- Mr. Galantino stated the tanks have been installed at Public Works Yard and the 
Building Department is ready to inspect. Mr. Galantino reported the stairs at beach headquarters are 
installed and states there are a few demolitions taking place currently. 
Mr. McLarnon- Mr. McLarnon explained Ordinance #5-2018 and #6-2018. 
Mr. Walberg- Mr. Walberg reported there are three projects going on throughout the City. 
Mr. Deaney- Mr. Deaney spoke on Margate City’s 2018 Budget and explains there is no tax increase 
for 2018. Mr. Deaney explained Margate’s CFO is on leave and informs the Commission that there is 
a resolution appointing a temporary CFO. 
Chief Adams- Chief Adams spoke on today Promotions and states Fire Fighter Perry Cooker was 
certified as a Fire Investigator. 
Ms. Casey- Ms. Casey explained Financial Disclosure Statements are due April 30th. 
 
Public Participation:  
 
Ed Berger-9402 Amherst Ave- President of MBA- Ed Berger spoke about Beach Stock and the need 
to be able to use the beach. 
John Sewell- 22 West Drive- John Sewell requested leaving the temporary drainage system in place 
as backup pipes. John Sewell spoke on the volume of new construction in Margate City. 
 
 
Adjournment: 
 
There being no further business, Mayor Becker called for a motion to adjourn the meeting. 
Whereupon, the motion was made by Commissioner Blumberg and seconded by Mayor Becker to 
adjourn the meeting. A unanimous voice vote was taken adjourning the meeting at 4:45 p.m.    
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